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Question You Need to Ask Your Moving Companies Before You Hire Them

Relocating your home can be a thrilling affair for everyone in your family. The very thought that you
will seeing new places a nice home, meeting new people, and the pleasure of change itself can be
invigorating to say the least. But then, then comes the daunting task; taking all your belongings with
your to your new home, arranging them in a perfect order, and of course seeing to it that little
damage is done to your property. Then there is the safety issue to be taken care of. You will need
big boxes for the refrigerator, the dish washer machine, the laundry machine, rewiring your new
home if it is not to your satisfaction, can even make you think twice. But take heart that you have
professional moving companies that will make your task easy. If you can hire one of them, then all
that you will have to do while they move your new home is take a vacation for a couple of days and
straight away head to your new home.

Does all that not sound like a fairy tale? Sure it will be if you choose the right moving company. Here
are some tips that will make moving your home as pleasurable as possible. Stick to it in spirit and
words and the experience can be really memorable. You will even enjoy every bit of the moments.

1.There can be nothing better than a reference from your friend or a relative who has just moved his
or her home. But not always can you be so lucky remember. Then, the next best thing that you can
do is get a list of moving companies from the internet and get quotes, at least from 3 and if you can
manage, from 5. That will let you make a comparison.

2.Ask the mover to send a person to your place and let him make a precise inventory lest you get an
inflated bill after the task has been accomplished. And when he visits your house make sure that he
sees everything and how you want the inventory packed and the guarantees they will give for safe
shifting.

3.The least expensive mover is not necessarily the best one for you. Professional movers can
charge more than the normal, but then that is good for you if they will guarantee safety for your
belongings. See if they are registered with some government agencies that regulate the business.
Movers with long experience should be preferred if you have invaluable belongings, like for example
an antique clock that your great grandparents left and you still hold it as a legacy.

4.Keep a list of questions ready when you meet the moving companyâ€™s official. Here are some
inevitable questions for which you may want answer before you entrust your belongings to them.

â€¢Find the companies registration number.

â€¢Confirm rates and quotes a second time.

â€¢Check if they entrust the job to a sub-contractor and where you stand in the event of something
unforeseen happening.

â€¢What will entitle the company to receive an additional fee from you?

â€¢Additional charges when goods are transferred through a different company.
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â€¢For how long they propose keeping your goods at transit points when you have to move goods
over long distances.

â€¢Who will take responsibility for damaged goods and how they propose to make settlements when
claims rise.

â€¢Get of list of clientele for whom they have worked earlier.

â€¢Check if they will charge you separately for the insurance that moving companies are required to
make. And how that is going to cost you.
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